
 

 

 
WESTBOUND LANE CLOSURE 

FROM HONOMANU STREET TO KAONOHI STREET 

Estimated Duration: November 2019 to end of March 2020 

Nights from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. 

Hitachi Rail Honolulu, on behalf of the Honolulu Authority for Rapid Transportation (HART), will temporarily 

close the westbound left lane on Kamehameha Highway from Honomanu Street to Kaonohi Street for 

overhead construction. No left turns will be permitted through the Kaonohi Street intersection. Motorists will 

be detoured to Pali Momi Street or Kanuku Street, as illustrated in the image above. 

The closure is anticipated to start November and will take place, nights between the hours of  

9 p.m. and 5 a.m. Business access will be maintained. Traffic control measures and detour signs will be 

posted. Please observe signs and posted speed limits in construction zones. 

These closures are needed for the safety of the public and our crews as overhead construction continues. 

Mahalo for your patience, understanding and cooperation. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call our 24-hour project hotline at (808) 566-2299 or email 

info@HonnoluluTransit.org. You can also visit the project website at www.HonoluluTransit.org. 

**SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE** 

 

 

 

 
 

 

KAMEHAMEHA HIGHWAY CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

 



TRAFFIC SAFETY

PLAN AHEAD
Lane reductions and turn restrictions may impact your 
commute. Allow extra time through the construction 
zone, especially during school drop-off and pick-up 
times.

EYES FORWARD
Road conditions may change around a work area. 
Minimize distractions and stay alert for construction 
workers, vehicles or pedestrians.

SLOW MEANS SAFE
Follow posted speed limits while traveling within 
construction zones. Construction zone speed limits 
have been lowered to 25 miles per hour.

COMMENTS OR CONCERNS
For more information, please contact HART’s 24-hour 
project hotline at (808) 566-2299 or via email  
info@honolulutransit.org. You can also visit our 
website at www.HonoluluTransit.org.

It is everyone’s kuleana (responsibility) to be mindful of changing roadway conditions in 
construction zones. A few minutes of patience and alertness on the road can save a life. 
Below are a few helpful tips for your morning and afternoon commutes.


